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Dear Chair Marsh, Vice-Chair Andersen, Vice-Chair Breese-Iverson, and members of 

the House Committee on Housing and Homelessness,  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on HB 2400, HB 2422, and HB 2316. I am 

writing to urge you to vote against these three bills.  

 

I am an Oregonian who opposes HB 2400, HB 2422, and HB 2316, which will 

negatively affect the agricultural, forested, and public lands that sustain our 

communities. These bills disregard existing laws, especially our land use laws that 

encourage smart growth and the protection of agricultural and forest lands that 

Oregonians rely on for food, fiber, and jobs. 

 

We need quality housing that will stand the test of time, and we also need to wisely 

protect and preserve the environment. One should not supersede the other.  

 


